
myCigna.com, the new site for your employees to manage their health and health care expenses, 
will be up and running this summer, and we want to make it easy for you to get them ready.

We’ve put together communication materials that you can use to let them know about the 
transition from myCignaforHealth.com to myCigna.com and what they can expect when the 
site launches. Because the site won’t be ready until later this summer, we’ve also included our 
recommendation on when to send each piece as we lead up to the launch. 
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Be on the lookout for more info – 
we’ve got communications for you 
too! In the meantime, if you have  
any questions feel free to reach out to 
your Cigna sales representative.

We can help you 
communicate about that.

Moving from myCignaforHealth.com to myCigna.com

Communications
We recommend sending to 
your employees

“GET READY to click with a site that clicks with you” flyer: 
Give your employees an overview of what they can look forward 
to on the new site.

After April 1

“CONNECT with myCigna” ecard: 
A quicker, shorter email version of the overview flyer.  
Send this out along with the overview flyer, or separately for 
additional communications.

After April 1

“A BETTER SITE is in your sights” Reminder ecard:
When the launch gets closer, use this ecard to remind your 
employees that the new site is almost here. 

After May 1

“We have Lift off” Launch ecard:
Send this out to let your employees know that myCigna.com 
is launched.

When the new site launches

We’re excited for your employees to start using myCigna.com! 

The good news is that they don’t need to do anything to prepare for 
the new site. Once the site launches, they’ll just need to spend a few 
minutes registering on myCigna.com, but after that – they’ll be all set.


